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Re: Candidate Engine Test Registration Fees 
 
The American Chemistry Council (ACC) Product Approval Protocol Task Group (PAPTG) is 
notifying practitioners of the ACC Product Approval Code of Practice of a change to the use of 
candidate engine test registration fees. This fee currently funds ACC Monitoring Agency costs. 
 
Effective January 9, 2006, in addition to funding ACC Monitoring Agency costs, the fee will also 
be used to fund expenses associated with administering the Monitoring Agency, including 
postage for mailing invoices, preparation of invoices, and direct ACC staff time related to 
Monitoring Agency administration. 
 
This change does not affect the current candidate engine test registration fee of $200 per test.  
The candidate engine test registration fee will remain $200 per test as of January 9, 2006. 
 
This change does not affect the mechanism for setting the candidate engine test registration 
fee.  It will continue to be set based on the expected number of engine test registrations for a 
calendar year based on historical tracking data regarding registration volume. 
 
 

        W.D. Anderson 
        W.D. Anderson 
        Manager, PAPTG 
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